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kmills@nobleenergyinc.com <kmills@nobleenergyinc.com> Thu, Oct 24, 2013 at 3:42 PM
To: Jane.Stanczyk@state.co.us
Cc: CherylJohnson@nobleenergyinc.com

Jane, 

CLC Red W15-09  (not W15-19) 
 123-16724 

Please correct the Scout Card for the above well with the well number of W15-09, not W15-19 which is now
present.   I have attached the original permit and a Daily Drilling Report from 2010 showing the correct well
number and I have verified with our field foreman that the well signs show CLC Red W15-09. 

There is no form available in our well file or in your data base requesting a change of well number, and the
COGCC Facility Name History only shows W15-19 which we know is incorrect given the attached permit from
1993. 

The well number was incorrectly submitted on a change of Transporter, doc# 1174301, page 8, submitted
4/30/2004 by Patina.  Somehow it changed the well number in your database to an incorrect number of W15-19. 

Please let me know if there is anything I need to do or submit for the correction to be made. 

Thanks for your assistance. 
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The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its
attachments from your system.
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Draft To: kmills@nobleenergyinc.com
Cc: Enrique Rivera - DNR <e.rivera@state.co.us>, Cheryl Johnson <cheryljohnson@nobleenergyinc.com>

Kathleen

I have made the correction in the COGCC database

Please note that your production people will need to change the well number in their reporting, or
they will have an error

thanks for the heads-up and explanation

Jane Stanczyk
Permit Supervisor
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Phone: (303) 894-2100 Ext. 5119
E-mail: jane.stanczyk@state.co.us
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its attachments from your system.
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